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North Providence Public Schools is committed to providing access to public records. It shall be the policy of the 

School Committee to provide access to public records pursuant to the Rhode Island Access to Public Records 

Act (APRA). R. I. Gen Laws §§ 38-2-1, et seq. Access to public records shall be governed by appropriate written 

procedures established in conformity with Rhode Island state law. North Providence Public Schools shall publish 

procedures for accessing public records on North Providence Public Schools’ website. 

  

 


